
Board of County Commissioners

Tulsa County Administration Bldg.
500 South Denver

Tulsa, Oklahoma 74103-3832
918. 596. 5010

RON PETERS
DISTRICT 3

June 5, 2017

Linda Adams

Oklahoma Department of Emergency Management
P.O. Box 53365
Oklahoma City, OK 73152-3365

Re: Application for Federal Assistance Commitment Letter
FEMA Hazard Mitigation Grant Program
Tulsa County Hazard Mitigation Plan Update

Dear Ms. Adams:

This letter shall serve as the Commitment Letter to be included in the above referenced

Grant Application.

Tulsa County is proposing to update its Hazard Mitigation Plan to better coordinate the
County's plan with those of Bixby and Jenks, and the Bixby and Jenks Public School's
systems. The total estimated cost of the project is $52,950.00, of which Tulsa County is
committed to a 25% cash match equaling $13,237. 50.

Tulsa County pays membership dues to INCOG, this area's local sub-state planning
district. Tulsa County's dues, during the duration of this project, will be greater than the
25% cash amount. These dues shall constitute the 25% cash match required under this
program.

If additional information is required, please refer to the point of contact for this grant,
Roger Jolliff, Director of Tulsa Area Emergency Management Agency, at (918) 596-
9898. Thank you for considering our application for this project.

Sincerely,

irman. Board of County Commissioners


